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August 21, 2023
Dear Parents,

As you may have heard, Franklin Elementary School has made some changes to our After School
Program starting in the 2023/2024 school year. School districts across the state will begin receiving
Expanded Learning Opportunities Program (ELOP) funding, which will significantly lower the cost of after
school care for parents. In addition to the funding, there are additional requirements that we must
follow.

e There are 30 additional, non-instructional days, the program will be offered for no less than 9
hours a day (the dates are currently identified on our school calendar).

e Tuition fees for the 2023/2024 school year will be $55 for paid students, and $0 for free and
reduced students.
o Invoices will now be available through your Aeries portal. We are working to get all
invoices entered this week and you will have access to make payments directly in the
portal via credit card. You are still able to pay with cash or check as well.

e Picking up students will be different this year. The new fencing at the front of the school will
now require parents to go through the office to get on campus. If you are picking up a student
from the after school program before 3:30pm you must go through the office at the front gate,
as all other gates will be locked. After 3:30pm you will need to park in the new parking lot,
located on Township Rd, and enter through that gate, as all other gates will be locked.

With these funds Franklin will be able to offer our After School Program to all students, with Free and
Reduced students getting priority, for the 2023/2024 school year. There are very strict staffing ratios for
the program, which may require a waitlist. There is a possibility that some classes may have a waitlist
and others may not. Please understand that once you enroll your child in this program it is a firm
commitment and drop ins will not be allowed.

If you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Sanchez or Natalie Guillory.

Thank you,
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Superintendent/Principal



